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I-35 • McClain County, OK • JP 35588(04) and JP 35589(04)



The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) will host a virtual open house to update the public and present the latest information on proposed improvements to I-35 from 1.0 miles south of Ladd Road, extending north to the Cleveland County Line. The open house also provides an opportunity for the public to comment. We look forward to your participation!Project Improvements
· Widen from 4 to 6 lanes
· Widen inside shoulder to 10-feet
· Median barrier full length of project
· Website includes interactive map with identified improvements
Purpose
The purpose and need of the project are to improve the operational capacity of I-35 to accommodate existing and future traffic volumes, improve safety, and enhance local and regional connectivity.
VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE:    January 11 – 25, 2023      www.odot.org/I35McClain
After the open house ends, project information may be viewed at www.odot.org/PublicMeetings.



Project
I-35: From 1.0 miles south of Ladd Road extending north to the Cleveland County Line in McClain County












If any person wishes to submit a written statement concerning this project, they may submit their comments via US Mail to the Environmental Programs Division, Oklahoma Department of Transportation, 200 N.E. 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK  73105 or via email at environment@odot.org.   All comments must be received or postmarked by no later than January 25, 2023.

OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION										
Environmental Programs Division 
200 N.E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, OK  73105
I-35 in McClain County

For a hard copy of the virtual open house materials, please contact Kristi Pempin at kpempin@whitehawkmail.com or 
(405) 735-6096.
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Description automatically generated]The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) ensures that no person or groups of persons shall, on the ground of race, color, sex, religion, national origin, age, disability, retaliation, or genetic information, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any and all programs, services, or activities administered by ODOT, its recipients, sub-recipients, and contractors. To request an accommodation please contact the ADA Coordinator at 405-521-4140 or the Oklahoma Relay Service at 1-800-722-0353 no later than 72 hours before any scheduled event. If you have any ADA or Title VI questions email ODOT-ada-titlevi@odot.org.
Para solicitar una adaptación especial, comuníquese con el coordinador de ADA llamando al 405-521-4140 o al Servicio de Retransmisión de Oklahoma llamando al 1-800-722-0353. Si tiene alguna pregunta relacionada con ADA o con el Título VI, envíela por correo electrónico a ODOT-ada- titlevi@odot.org.
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